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UNISON G.D.P.R.

Staffordshire Police Branch
Colleagues,

Some of you may be aware of the rules around GDPR. It means that we
cannot use our membership details to email you information. As a Branch
we are committed to ensure that we keep you up to date on any
discussions/information that could affect you as a member of this Branch.

How can we keep you updated?
There is a new page that has been created on the Intranet site for Unison,
under Hubs:-

https://sp-intranet.staffordshire.police.uk/hubs/unison/

Here we will place articles, surveys, latest information on the pay claims etc.
It also has a link to our external website:-

www.staffordshirepoliceunison.com

Our external site shows our members what they are entitled to as a Unison
Member. It also has its own general news link and member only area. To find
the latest password for the members only area please email Claire Bruus via
the internal email system.

Other ways to keep in touch....

We also have our own Facebook page, where we
place any information that would be useful to you,

faCEb00k= ‘ please look for us “Staffordshire Police Unison”.

You can also use this to send us a private message

should you have an issue out of hours.

Don’t forget our Twitter page @StaffsPolUnison

We will also include articles in The Beat.

Thank you



